ใบงานที่ 10 เรื่อง Facts about Songkran (1)
หน่วยการเรียนรู้ที่ 6 เรื่อง Festivals & Celebrations
แผนการจัดการเรียนรู้ที่ 8 เรื่อง Songkran Festival
รายวิชา ภาษาอังกฤษ รหัสวิชา อ15101 ภาคเรียนที่ 2 ชั้นประถมศึกษาปีที่ 5

คำสั่ง: อ่านบทความเรื่อง "ข้อเท็จจริงเกี่ยวกับวันสงกรานต์"

Instructions: Read the passage "Facts about Songkarn Festival"

Facts about Songkran Festival



Songkran is a Thai traditional New Year that starts on April 13 every year and lasts for 3 days. April 13 is called Maha Songkran Day or the last day of the old year. April 14 is called Wan Nao, which is the transitional day between the old year and the new year. April 15 is called Wan Thaloeng Sok, which is the first day of the New Year. If possible, people from rural areas who are working in the city will return home to celebrate the festival.

Songkran means "move" or "change place", as it is the day when the sun moves from one position to another in the zodiac. It is also called the *Water Festival*. People believe that water will wash away bad luck, so they will clean their houses and public places like temples.

April 14 is also known as **Family Day**. Family members usually come together. The young will show their respect to the elders by pouring scented water over the hands of their parents and grandparents. In return, the elders will wish them good health, happiness, and prosperity.

ใบงานที่ 10 เรื่อง Facts about Songkran (2)
หน่วยการเรียนรู้ที่ 6 เรื่อง Festivals & Celebrations
แผนการจัดการเรียนรู้ที่ 8 เรื่อง Songkran Festival
รายวิชา ภาษาอังกฤษ รหัสวิชา อ15101 ภาคเรียนที่ 2 ชั้นประถมศึกษาปีที่ 5

คำสั่ง: อ่านเรื่อง "ข้อเท็จจริงเกี่ยวกับวันสงกรานต์" และตอบคำถามให้ถูกต้อง

Instructions: Read "Facts about Songkarn Festival" and answer the questions.

- What is the importance of <u>Maha Songkran Day</u> in the Songkran festival?
 - a) The first day of the New Year
 - b) The day when the sun changes its position
 - c) The day to mark the end of the old year
 - d) The day to pour water on elders
- When does the New Year begin in the Songkran festival?
 - a) April 13

b) April 14

c) April 15

- d) April 16
- What does the word "Songkran" mean?
 - a) Celebration

b) Water Festival

c) Family Day

- d) Change place
- Why do people clean their houses during Songkran?
 - a) To show respect to elders
- b) To celebrate the festival

c) To get blessing

- d) To wash away bad luck
- 5 How do young people show respect to their elders during Songkran?
 - a) They clean their houses.
 - b) They go to the elder's houses.
 - c) They return home.
 - d) They pour water over the elders' hands.

เฉลยใบงานที่ 10 เรื่อง Facts about Songkran (1)
หน่วยการเรียนรู้ที่ 6 เรื่อง Festivals & Celebrations
แผนการจัดการเรียนรู้ที่ 8 เรื่อง Songkran Festival
รายวิชา ภาษาอังกฤษ รหัสวิชา อ15101 ภาคเรียนที่ 2 ชั้นประถมศึกษาปีที่ 5

คำสั่ง: อ่านบทความเรื่อง "ข้อเท็จจริงเกี่ยวกับวันสงกรานต์"

Instructions: Read the passage "Facts about Songkarn Festival"



Songkran is a Thai traditional New Year that starts on April 13 every year and lasts for 3 days. April 13 is called Maha Songkran Day or the last day of the old year. April 14 is called Wan Nao, which is the transitional day between the old year and the new year. April 15 is called Wan Thaloeng Sok, which is the first day of the New Year. If possible, people from rural areas who are working in the city will return home to celebrate the festival.

Songkran means "move" or "change place", as it is the day when the sun moves from one position to another in the zodiac. It is also called the *Water Festival*. People believe that water will wash away bad luck, so they will clean their houses and public places like temples.

April 14 is also known as **Family Day**. Family members usually come together. The young will show their respect to the elders by pouring scented water over the hands of their parents and grandparents. In return, the elders will wish them good health, happiness, and prosperity.

เฉลยใบงานที่ 10 เรื่อง Facts about Songkran (2)
หน่วยการเรียนรู้ที่ 6 เรื่อง Festivals & Celebrations
แผนการจัดการเรียนรู้ที่ 8 เรื่อง Songkran Festival
รายวิชา ภาษาอังกฤษ รหัสวิชา อ15101 ภาคเรียนที่ 2 ชั้นประถมศึกษาปีที่ 5

คำสั่ง: อ่านเรื่อง "ข้อเท็จจริงเกี่ยวกับวันสงกรานต์" และตอบคำถามให้ถูกต้อง

Instructions: Read "Facts about Songkarn Festival" and wer the questions.

What is the importance of <u>Maha Songkran Day</u> in the Songkran festival?

- a) The first day of the New Year
- b) The day when the sun changes its position
- (c))The day to mark the end of the old year
- d) The day to pour water on elders
- When does the New Year begin in the Songkran festival?
 - a) April 13

b) April 14

(c))April 15

- d) April 16
- 3 What does the word "Songkran" mean?
 - a) Celebration

b) Water Festival

c) Family Day

- d) Change place
- Why do people clean their houses during Songkran?
 - a) To show respect to elders
- b) To celebrate the festival

c) To get blessing

- d))To wash away bad luck
- How do young people show respect to their elders during Songkran?
 - a) They clean their houses.
 - b) They go to the elder's houses.
 - c) They return home.
 - (d))They pour water over the elders' hands.